## Jon Holtshopple & Associates

Professional and Political Consultants

January 24, 1994

Principal Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation Highway 62 - 3 1/2 miles south of the city of Tahlequah

Dear Chief Mankiller,

Tahlequah, Oklahoma

I am writing to ask a favor of you. I have a good friend in New York City who has recently become very interested in her Cherokee roots. She is Tonjua Twist, a fashion photographer/stylist originally from Tennessee.

74465

I am writing to see if you could autograph your book to her. She has been interested in your political career and I felt your book would make a great gift for her upcoming birthday.

I have enclosed a return Federal Express slip to my offices in Madison, Wisconsin. Your help with this favor would be greatly appreciated.

I enjoyed your remarks at the recent Association on American Indian Affairs board meeting in Tulsa, Oklahoma. The tour of the Cherokee Nation set up by Wathene Young made the trip extremely memorable.

I hope all is going well with you. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

incerely,

an Shot

Jon Holtshopple

P.S. Have you heard of any Native women planning on running for elective office? Even though Ada's campaign is over, I am committed to the idea of finally having a Native woman in the U.S. House or Senate, and would like to help.